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Dear Senate Committee on Housing,

As the public is well aware, inflation is hurting us all. By lowering the rent cap, this will
enable renters to have more money for food and all other necessities. With Oregon
already being one of the most expensive states to live in the country. The passing of
this bill would give a helping hand to many Oregonians and help them out of the
eviction machine. Do the right thing, take a stand for the good of the working class,
and pass SB 611.



